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Torfaen 
Most Torfaen Local Delivery Group members attended the recent workshop at the Parkway Hotel in Cwmbran to contribute to regional discussions and consider how local work will link in and compliment rather than duplicate. Other key local figures such as Melin Homes CEO Paula Kennedy - a member of the former Torfaen PSB - also attended. Decisions made at today’s PSB meeting will be communicated to the LDG and allow planning from a position of greater clarity.

